
P-05-738 Public Petition for the Dinas Powys By-Pass, Correspondence – Vale of 
Glamorgan Council to Chair, 7.10.19

Dear Ms Finch-Saunders

Petition P-05-738 Public Petition for the Dinas Powys By-Pass

 Thank you for your further letter dated 25th July 2019 in respect of Petition P-05-
738 – Public Petition for the Dinas Powys By Pass where you ask two further 
questions.  I apologise for not responding sooner due to leave commitments of the 
key officer for the Project.

 I can confirm that currently the Stage 2 study for Dinas Powys is being completed by 
Arcadis Consulting.  I anticipate a report being available for review and then public 
consultation in late 2019/ early 2020.  

 In terms of your second point in relation to not progressing with the “blue route” 
option I would refer you to the Cabinet decision on this matter which can be found 
here minute 656:  
https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/Documents/_Committee%20Reports/Cabinet/2
019/19-04-15/Minutes-19-04-15.pdf 

 

I hope this answers your additional questions.

 Yours sincerely

 Councillor Neil Moore

Leader of the Council
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